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Help us protect Californians in low-income rural regions from 1,2,3 TCP and ensure
that the cost of water treatment is borne by those who enabled this dangerous
carcinogen to enter drinking water supplies.
Tell the State Water Board to establish a legally enforceable drinking water standard
of 5 parts per trillion, which is the chemical’s detection level in water.
Doing so will save countless lives and hold Dow Chemical and Shell Oil accountable
for the harm they’ve caused. Please take action today so that the Board will do so
tomorrow!

Rita Minjares
7316 Rockway Ave
El Cerrito CA 94530

Public Comment
1,2,3- TCP

Deadline: 4/21/17 by 5pm
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